
Wellington College Belfast 
Co educational Grammar School 

Parent/Teacher Association 

The Wellington College Belfast PTA is an informal committee of parents and teachers 
who try to have fun whilst raising money for the school.  

Each year (under normal circumstances!) we organise 2 discos for the years 8 to 10 
pupils as well as our ever popular pub quiz for the adults. We also help out at school 
events such as the musicals and open evenings. Through these and other larger 
events, such as fashion shows, we have been able to make a real contribution to our 
children’s experience in the school. In the past few years we have been able to 
purchase 2 defibrillators, plasma screens, laptop cabinets and much more. 

We are always on the look-out for new members, so, if you are interested in getting 
involved please contact the PTA by completing the form below and hand it in to the 
school for the attention of the P.T.A. We will be in touch about meeting dates in 
September. 

Even if you can’t join the committee, we would like to be able to contact you to let 
you know of events that we are organising. If you would like to receive this 
information, please complete the form below and hand it in to the school for the 
attention of the P.T.A. 

I/We would be willing to become a Committee Member 
I/We would like to be informed of PTA events 

Name(s):  __________________________________________________________ 

Parent/guardian of: _________________________________________(pupil name) 

Email Address: ______________________________________________________ 

Kind regards 

PTA Committee 
Wellington College Belfast 
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